

Friday 22nd July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As this school year draws to a close and the Year 6 pupils celebrate their last day at primary school, I want to thank you all for the support that you have given us as during the year. I also want to thank every child for all the warmth, memories and the learning that we have shared over the year.

The children have worked so hard and learnt so much and I am so pleased with the excellent progress all our pupils have made. It has been a busy and fun year out of the classroom as well with trips, outdoor learning, sports days, visiting workshops, a theatre production and today we said a fond farewell to our Year 6 pupils who gave an amazing performance of 'Fairwell my Friend'.

As the primary phase of their education finishes another door is opening for them as they embark on the next stage of their educational journey. We are the sending them off to secondary school, kind, inquisitive, independent, curious children who love to learn. We are so proud of each one.

We also said goodbye to some staff yesterday in a farewell assembly. We wish Mrs Delderfield, Mrs Meadows, Miss Foley, Miss Parker, Miss Hicklin-Mighall and Miss Ryan all the best.

I would also like to thank our amazing staff at Kenley who have worked tirelessly throughout the year to ensure our pupils have the very best experience.

I am immensely proud to be part of our Kenley community. Thank you for your ongoing support and I hope you have a restful and relaxing summer holiday. We look forward to seeing you for the start of the new term on Monday 5th September.

Yours sincerely

Denise Dixon Principal

Principal: Mrs D Dixon







